
Home Reading Folder

Miss Hunter and Mrs Rossall
will be working in Hazel Class 
Monday to Friday. 

• PE is on a Wednesday.

• Tuck Shop is on a Friday

• Your child needs to bring in a water 
bottle filled with water every day. 
They can have juice at lunchtime. 

• Please check Class Dojo regularly to 
keep up to date with the latest 
information and updates from the 
school and our class

This week, your child has a Home Reading Folder that they should bring in every day. This contains 
one or two reading books and a home record book that contains the weekly spellings and times 
tables/number bonds your child is learning. Please listen to your child read daily and practice the 
spellings and times tables/number bonds sent home each week. 

Reading
This half term, our class will be taking part in a reading jewel in a 
jar. Every time the children read at home and their reading diary 
is completed, they receive a jewel in the jar. 

Writing This half term in writing, we are continuing to focus on our key 
writing skills this will be looked at through different genres.  

Math
We are going to develop our skills in calculations. Also, we are 
continuing to explore fractions and measures, in particular 
capacity and volume. Finally, we will be working on position and 
direction. 

Science We are going to be developing our knowledge in nutrition.

Topics This half term in our foundation subjects we are exploring, Food, 
Europe, programming and Athletics in PE.  

Who’s Who!

A Peek At What We Are Learning

Important Things 
To Remember
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This half term’s Values
Wk 1: Respect + Responsibility
Wk 2: Trust
Wk 3: Honesty
Wk 4: Tolerance
Wk 5: Tolerance and Positivity
Wk 6: Appreciation
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